

Medfield Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent 459 Main Street - 3rd Floor Medfield, Massachusetts 02052 Jeffrey J. Marsden, Ed.D Superintendent jmarsden@email.medfield.net (508) 359-2302

To: Medfield School Committee

From: Jeffrey J. Marsden RE: Reopening Update Date: August 27, 2020

Completed

- Submit Final Plan to DESE (Due 8/14/2020)
- Survey families to learn who will opt out of the Medfield Public School Hybrid Model
- Survey families to identify any Massachusetts public school teachers/administrators children that may become part of Cohort C
- Finalize the first 10 days of training and planning

Still in Progress

- Address staffing issues (Leaves of Absence, remote only, etc.)
- Continue the collective bargaining process with the Medfield Teachers' Association
- Continue to address Facility needs/working with vendors (Air quality testing, HVAC work, etc.)